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Telephone Support for Parents     

 
Warwickshire Educational Psychology Service (EPS) is offering direct access 
telephone consultation to parents and carers during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
This service is available for 4 afternoons each week (Monday to Thursday) for 
parents and carers who live in Warwickshire and who feel they may benefit 
from consultation with an Educational Psychologist to support them with 
concerns that they may have at this time. 
 
Concerns might include: 

• How to talk with a child/young person about COVID-19 and any worries 

associated with it 

• How to help children/young people to engage with learning whilst at 

home 

• How to support behaviour that can be challenging or difficult to manage 

• How best to look after your own and/or your child’s mental and emotional 

well-being on a daily basis 

 
If you would like to arrange a telephone consultation with an Educational 
Psychologist, please phone 01926 742921 or email eps@warwickshire.gov.uk. 
 
You will be asked to provide the following information: 

• Your name 

• The telephone number you would like to be contacted on and an email 

address 

• A brief description of the area in which you would like support 

• You or your child’s school if relevant (if your child is not already known to 

the Educational Psychology Service, we will not take their name or record 

details of the conversation) 

You will be offered the next available telephone timeslot that an educational 
psychologist has available and they will then phone you back at that time.  
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